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Bracewell’s Rob Collins and Barron Wallace in a joint statement with 
Law360 Pulse said “We’re honored to have been elected by our partners to 
serve on Bracewell’s firmwide management committee for a three-year term. 
We look forward to working with other members of the committee and our 
partners in helping advance the firm’s strategic goals.”

Related People

Robert
Partner
DALLAS
+1.214.758.1012
robert.collins@bracewell.com

Barron
Partner
HOUSTON
+1.713.221.1219
barron.wallace@bracewell.com

Related Practices
Public Finance

Bracewell Elects Public Finance Attys to 
Management Group
Media Mentions

https://www.law360.com/pulse/articles/2278249
mailto:robert.collins@bracewell.com
mailto:barron.wallace@bracewell.com
https://bracewellstaging.contentpilot.net/practices/public-finance/

